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Langley BC V1M 4B3 

 

Dear Mr. Nessel: 

 

BC MILK MARKETING BOARD DRAFT POLICY ON LIABILITY INSURANCE 

SUBMISSION 

 

On behalf of the BC Farm Industry Review Board (BCFIRB), thank you for the January 7, 2019 

letter outlining your feedback on the BC Milk Marketing Board’s (Milk Board) draft producer 

liability insurance policy. 

As the first instance regulator of BC’s dairy production, the Milk Board will be reaching a final 

decision on its liability policy in due course. If a person disagrees with, or is dissatisfied by the 

final Milk Board decision, they may file an appeal with BCFIRB within 30 days of the decision 

being made.  

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the draft policy I recommend you contact 

Rob Delage, General Manager, at the Milk Board: 604-556-3444. 

 

Best regards, 

 
Kirsten Pedersen 

Executive Director 

 

cc: Rob Delage 

BC Milk Marketing Board 
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